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2020 at TDL 
What a year this has been! Despite the 
challenges, Tecumseh District Library has 
worked hard to provide services to our 
community. During late March, April and May, 
when the library building was closed by 
Executive Order, the library staff worked from 
home and encouraged patrons to use our digital 
resources, such as Overdrive/Libby, hoopla, 
Ancestry Library, AudioBookCloud, NewsBank 
and more. Our TDL Wi-Fi was boosted and the 
hours extended to make it easy to use from our 
parking lot. 
 
Once we were able to work in the building again, 
we reopened for Lobby Pickup. Patrons were 
able to order items by phone, email or website 
and pick them up in our lobby, a contact free 
pickup. The book drop was reopened and 
returned items were quarantined. 
 
In July, we moved to the next phase and were 
able to open for the public, with restrictions. 
Patrons were required to wear face masks, 
maintain a distance of 6 ft. apart, and limit their 
time in the library to item selection and check 
out. Computers (spaced 6 ft. apart) were 
available once again, as well as the Quiet Study 
Rooms. 
 
In August, we were able to return to our 
standard summer hours and we also rejoiced at 
the return of MelCat, our inter-library loan 
system. We continue to offer notary service, 
copy and fax service, and outreach service to 
those who are homebound. 
 

Our Summer Reading Programs looked a bit 
different this year, but they still took place. 
Children, tweens, and teens who registered 
were all mailed a free book to kick off their 
summer reading and prizes were mailed to 
those who completed and submitted their 
reading logs. We were delighted in the 
participation, and the children and teens 
enjoyed getting packages in the mail. A shout 
out to the Tecumseh Post Office for their 
kindness with the whole situation! 
 
Our Book Club has been meeting outside under 
the trees for a delightful new experience. 
 
TDL’s programming has transitioned to virtual 
programming, with many of our programs on 
Facebook Live or Zoom. Librarian Chuck Harpst 
has been holding some events at the Tecumseh 
United Methodist Church pavilion and he hosted 
a wonderful kayaking event. 
 
Teen Librarian Amanda Fields will offer study 
hall, a graphic novel book club, and game nights 
this fall on the TDL Teens Discord Server, an app 
that allows teens to create private chat rooms to 
talk with friends in real time.  
 
Like everyone else, we’re not sure exactly what 
the future holds, but we do know we will 
continue to do our best to serve the people of 
our community. We’ve received so much 
support and co-operation during this experience 
and feel grateful to be part of such a wonderful 
place. 

Hours 
M-Th 10-8 
F-Sa 10-5 

Su 1-5 (Oct-Apr) 
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TDL Out Of Doors 

Book Club 

Virtual Book Talks 
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Tecumseh                

Lore and Legends:          

Kayaking 

Adventure   

Free Wi-Fi outside 
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Teen Space 

Thank you  
to the following donors for your 

contributions in the last two 
quarters: 

Eleanor Parshall, MD 
Friends of TDL 

David & Carolyn Wollenhaupt 
Gary & Gail Thompson 
John & Anne Walker 

Ruth Caplon 
John T. Dustin 

Sherry Peterson 
William G. Hunt 

Anonymous 
Tecumseh VFW Post #4187 

Bonny Ryan 
Joyce Ferguson 

Lee Hervey 

As you enter the library, you will see to your left a large hanging sign that says 
“Teens.” This corner of the library is set aside to give the teens in our 
community their own space. By keeping this space reserved for teens, we’re 
giving them the room to explore their own interests, discover new books, and 
hang out with friends. The Teen Space is home to Young Adult books,            
Young Adult Graphic Novels, and the Video Game collection. The books, 
comics, and video games in these collections are designed for teens in grades 
7-12; of course there’s nothing wrong with reading above or below a target age 
range! If you’re looking for a place to start with Young Adult novels, try one of 

the new books on the rack by the 
front door. 

Since it’s more difficult to hang out 
in person right now, the Teen Space 
moved online with the TDL Teens 
Discord server. Discord is an app 
that lets people create private chat 
rooms to talk with friends in real 
time. The TDL Teens Discord is 
available to teens in grades 7-12 
and is monitored by the Teen 
Services Librarian, Miss Amanda, 
with the same code of conduct as 
the Teen Space in the library 
building. This is a way for teens to 
stay in touch with their friends even 
when they can’t meet in person at 

the library. The teen programs this fall, like the study hall, graphic novel 
book club, and game nights, are all held on Discord. 

Have any comments or questions about the Teen Space? Let          
Miss Amanda know in person at the library (her office is across from the 
Quiet Study Rooms) or by email at afields@tecumsehlibrary.org. 

 

Due  to  recent purchases and a very generous  donor, Tecumseh District Library has 

expanded its International Mystery Series Collection. It includes the most popular crime 

shows from Italy (Commissario Montalbano), Germany (Commissario Brunetti) and Great 

Britain (Midsummer Murders) among others.  
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The Children's Summer Reading Program for 2020 took on a whole new look due to the 
Pandemic!   Instead of ready access to library books, an enticing display case full of 
incentive samples, a creatively decorated prize room, and a window full of Finishers' 
names, we had to streamline our program to observe social distancing and less  
face-to-face interactions.  Thankfully, our patron families were flexible in observing our 
new guidelines in finding books to read and list in special booklets.  We are thrilled to 

announce that 74 children finished their ten book "Imagine Your Story" themed goals.  They received a certificate, ice cream gift 
cards, and fun activity sheets.  Congratulations to the following Finishers: 

Logan Bird 
Seth Bird 
Trevor Bird 
Adina Boils 
Isaiah Boils 
Micah Boils 
Sydney Chapman 
Henry Engle 
Hannah Furgason 
Jack Furgason 
Liliana Gaiefsky 
Adelynn Harris 
Hailey Harris 

Lincoln Harris 
Bradley Harwood 
Preston Harwood 
Eva Herbert 
Frankie Herbert 
Mia Herbert 
Cooper Hollenbeck 
Oliver Hollenbeck 
Devin Holler 
Holly Holler 
Emmalin Jackson 
Juliette Jackson 
Audrey Kerr 

Isabelle Knight 
Beau Krzyzaniak 
Malena Krzyzaniak 
Shon Krzyzaniak 
Vincent Krzyzaniak 
Haddie Lobdell 
Steven Lobdell 
Aiden Marr 
Allison Marr 
Adeline McDowell 
Ian McDowell 
Julia McDowell 
Archer McKibben 

Brooklyn Merrell 
David Merrell 
Leo Mielke 
Violet Mielke 
Eli Morris 
Leila Morris 
Leo Murray 
Zoey Murray 
Maycie Musselman 
Camryn Nowak 
River Pilinyi 
Paisley Racine 
Wyat Racine 

Avree Risner 
Tucker Rogers 
Dominic Ruiz 
Myles Ruiz 
Wyatt Slocum 
Sorinne Sowles 
Zamuel Sowles 
Benny Steinbach 
Hailey Steinbach 
Jack Steinbach 
Sophia Stock 
Viola Stock 
Caleb Taylor 

Eli Taylor 
Jordan Taylor 
Hannah Torres 
Hunter Torres 
Logan Torres 
Otis Wright 
Pepper Wright 
Zoey Wright 
Peyton Zeiler 
 

RAZZLE-DAZZLE! 
News about the Children's and Tween Sections  

from Mrs. Reasoner, Children's Librarian 

Pop-up Library at the     
Tecumseh Farmers Market 

Have you been to the Tecumseh Farmers 
Market lately? If so, you might have seen our 
new Pop-up Library. We’re the stand with a 
bright green tablecloth and matching umbrella. 
The Pop-up Library is a way to bring our 
librarians out into the community, to meet new 
people, and to reconnect with our wonderful 
patrons. Every month we are giving away a 
new story bookmark designed by Carmen 
Curton, a local writer and professor at Adrian 
College. Her bookmarks are lovely works of art 
and contain an entire short story printed on the 
front and back. If you see our Pop-up Library 
while you’re out and about, stop and say hi! 

We are looking for  
Adult and Youth/Teen Volunteers   

to contribute to the excellence of TDL. 
www.tecumsehlibrary.org/volunteers.asp  

Join our Board of Trustees! 
Contact Library  

Director Susan Bach 
sbach@tecumsehlibrary.org 
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